
   PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 

Public Works & Transportation 

District 4 & District 5 
 

The Gila River Indian Community (GRIC) Department of Public 
Works (DPW) is planning to upgrade existing waterline 

services in the following subdivisions, located in District 4 & 5. 
 

The project will require the removal of existing pavement to 
facilitate the water service line replacement. The Community’s 

Department of Transportation (DOT) will repave the entire 
subdivisions once the waterlines have been upgraded. 

 
The selected contractor shall begin with the order of operations 

as follows: 

 
District 5 Sacate Subdivision 

District 4 Gila Butte I Subdivision 
District 4 Gila Butte II Subdivision 

 
 

Equipment mobilization for these scheduled Subdivisions 
will begin Monday, November 4, 2024.  

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the 

Department of Public Works at (520) 562-3343 or Department 
of Transportation at (520) 562-6300 


